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As you may be aware, a formal recommendation from the HOSC places certain 
duties on NHS bodies to respond in writing to them where the HOSC requires this. 
Accordingly, can I ask for your response to the above recommendation within 28 
days although I appreciate that you may be in the position to do this orally earlier 
than that when you are in attendance at the 27th July HOSC meeting. 
 
I look forward to seeing you again on the 27th for further discussion of the issues and 
concerns raised.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Councillor Jillian Reeves 
Chairman  
Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee  
 
 
c.c.  Sam Hepplewhite, Chief Officer, North East Essex Clinical Commissioning 

Group (Lead Commissioner), 
Members of the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee 

 Essex County Council Cabinet Member, Health. 
Barbara Herts, Director for Commissioning, Mental Health 


